
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 4 Term 3 

10th August 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of the Week &  

PBL Ticket Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must present to 

the front office and follow the protocols 

displayed. This is for the wellbeing of all. 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

20/8 - Armjaun Hearing and Dental clinic 
9/9 - Year 6 to 7 half day high school transition 
10/9 - Armajun Hearing and Dental Clinic 
23/9 - Jump Rope for Heart and Footy Colours 
             Day 

 

Earlier in the year the school received a donation 

of cereal. All students had an opportunity to take 

home boxes of cereal last week. The students 

are very appreciative of the kindness shown to 

them.  



Principal’s Report 

Education Week 

Last week we celebrated Education Week. The theme was ‘Learning together’ and it was 
fabulous to recognise the achievement of students at our fortnightly assembly on Friday. 

As part of this assembly I was honoured to present our Sapphire Community of Schools 
Education Week awards. The worthy recipient of these were Jaymie Wilson- Jacobsen 

(student) and Michael Boota (member of the school community). These awards recognised 
the outstanding achievements of these individuals to Tingha Public School. I was very 
humbled to be presented with our staff award. I love working with such a fabulous and 

supportive school community.  
 
Attendance 

Last week was our best week of attendance for the term. Attending school every day is 
extremely important for academic achievement and social interaction. Our new “25’ers” 

will be finalised at the end of next week. I look forward to celebrating with these students. 
 
Self-awareness and self- management of behaviour 

Our focus for this term is developing the students to abilities to recognise how emotions 
can affect their bodies. Students are being exposed to explicit lessons and engaging in 

activities to enhance their understanding. The lessons are aimed at building a self-
awareness of reactions to situations and strategies to self-manage these reactions. As the 
term progresses I look forward to seeing the students applying this new understanding and 

knowledge. 

As always I look forward to another wonderful fortnight at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 

Principal 

 

Illness 

As directed by the Department of Education, if your child is unwell please keep 
them home and notify the school. If your child has had a Covid test please notify 
the school and keep the child isolated until you have received the results. This is for 
the well being of both staff and students. Your cooperation in this matter would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 

Transition to Kindergarten 

Unfortunately, due to the current advice from the Department of Education, the start of our 
Kindergarten transition program has had to be delayed. If you are planning to enrol your child 
at Tingha Public for 2021, please contact the school and provide your details. Once we are 
advised we can proceed with the Kindergarten transition program we will contact you and 
provide further details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Preschool visiting our 
Yarning Circle. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 / 3 have started learning about Australia  

I asked the class what do they know about the people of Australia. 

These are their ideas… thought you might like to see how the mind of a child works.  

 

Can you image people arriving by bike!!!  

I was interested about how they got maps.  

 

 

Spotlight on 

K-3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been looking at stories from our perspective and then learning how to write a 

narrative. Mrs K’s class have been power writers in developing their stories.  They started with 

a plan, which they have then expanded in their writing.  Some students are starting to 

understand how paragraphs are used to share new ideas. Looking forward to sharing our end 

result. 

Congratulations to our 2020 Education Week award recipients. All very 

worthy of the accolades they received. 


